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EASTER MUG RUG EXCHANGE —MAY 2017

The Garland Quilt Guild will have an Easter Mug Rug Exchange in May 2017. Make any kind that you
would like to receive yourself and bring to the May meeting to exchange. We will have 1%, 2nd, and 3™
place ribbons for the exchange to be voted on by the membership. If you participate, you will be taking
home another Mug Rug made by a member of the Guild. It will be great fun to see what everyone
comes up with and you will have something new to grace your home for the holiday.

Several sites are online with free patterns. Every quilt shop will have patterns or look in books and

magazines you have or shop our Library for a pattern. For the creative souls among us, design your own.

Here are some sites to get you going:
http://www.craftsy.com/patterns
www.freepaterns.com/quilting
www.favguilts.com/
www.quiltinaday.com/freepattern/patterns/

HAVE A GOOD TIME MAKING YOUR EASTER MUG RUGS TO SHARE




